.‘ BALTIC FERTILITY SOCIETY

PRELIMINARY ANNOUNCEMENT

To whom it may concern:

We are pleased to invite you to the joint scientific meeting of Baltic Fertility Society (BFS) and International
Federation of Fertility Societies (IFFS), titled ,,The Management of Infertility”, which will be held on 21-23 of
September, 2018 in Tartu, Estonia. The venue is OMICUM, University of Tartu, Riia Street 23b, Tartu (Estonia).

The meeting brings together all infertility specialists from all three Baltic countries, including clinicians, nurses,
embryologists and all other interested specialists. The meeting will be jointly organized by two scientific
societies: IFFS (http://www.iffs-reproduction.org/) and BFS (http://www.ivfbaltic.eu), which will ensure the high
quality of presentations and useful discussions.

We expect up to 200 participants from all three countries, but also guests from Nordic countries and Eastern
Europe.

The faculty of speakers involves internationally renowned infertility experts, including Dr. Tina Buchholz (DE); Dr.
Mark Hamilton (UK); Dr. Richard Kennedy (UK); Dr. Virginia Bolton (UK); Dr. Antti Perheentupa (Fl); Dr. Alison
McTavish (UK) and Dr. Raj Mathur (UK). In addition, the experts from Baltic countries add the local perspective to
the program, including Dr. Birute Zilaitiene (LT); Dr. Egle Drejeriene (LT); Dr. Andris Grunskis (LV); Dr. Solvita Funka
(LV); Dr. Maris Arajs (LV); Dr. Deniss Syritsa (EST) and Dr. Andres Salumets (EST). The topics cover infertility
diagnostics, treatment and the newest trends in assisted reproduction. Please find the preliminary Program
attached to the invitation.

We are offering exceptional opportunity for the companies to meet the infertility experts from all three Baltic
countries. The exhibition will be organized that offers the companies the possibility to introduce the products
and services to the participants.

The organizers of the conference offer the following options to the companies:
® Your company‘s information will be included into the official brochure and other promotional printed

and on-line materials of the conference. In addition, the information will be presented on electronic
screens in the conference area during the conference.

® The space for the exhibition booth in the conference exhibition area will be provided to meet with the
participants and introduce the company’s products and services.

We encourage the companies to directly contact the organizers of the conference to get more detailed
information about the possibilities to participate in the conference!

Sincerely,

Zivile Cerkiene
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BFS board member

Baltic Fertility Society
Email: c.zivile@gmail.com
www.ivfbaltic.eu


http://www.iffs-reproduction.org/
http://www.ivfbaltic.eu/
http://www.ivfbaltic.eu/

